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The lighthouse may be available for wedding ceremonies (no receptions) under the guidelines noted below:
1. All bookings will be coordinated with the CCLF Tours Chair.  Requests may come through authorized tour providers or directly from the wedding party.  
2. The wedding party will spend approximately 90 minutes at the lighthouse, including the ceremony and touring the lighthouse and museum.
3. The ceremony will occur at ground level or outside.
4. Parties of less than 15 may climb to the 5th level.  Larger parties are limited to the 3rd level.
5. No tents, tables or chairs will be provided, nor can they be brought in.
6. No food is allowed.
7. A small, celebratory drink may be brought in by the wedding party.
In addition to transportation, costs will also include a pre-event $300 donation to the Cape Canaveral Lighthouse Foundation.  A brick will be engraved to commemorate the occasion.

